
A Message from the Dean 

We train clinical technologists who will forge the new era. 

  

Clinical technologists who perform clinical tests that cover various 

areas of medical care are required to not only have a wide range of 

medical knowledge and advanced specialized skills, but to also have 

a greater level of cooperation and communication skills as members 

of multidisciplinary, collaborative medical care. In addition to 

acquiring the knowledge and skills required of clinical technologists, 

allow yourself to make the best use of the university's 

characteristics as a comprehensive medical university to acquire a 

sense of humanity as you strive to become important medical 

professionals who will work in the fields of team medical care, local medical care, home medical 

care, and so forth. We are looking forward to meeting all of you who will be forging the medical 

care of the new era. 
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